
 

REF: NDY 
 
Monday 2nd October 2023 
 
 

Re: U15 Girls Football Tournament – Thursday 16th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent the Academy as part of the U15 Team in a sporting 
fixture on Thursday 16th November 2023.  The fixture will take place at Gospel Oak Academy 
and is due to finish at approximately 17:00. We will transport all students to and from Gospel 
Oak, therefore please ensure that you have arranged for transport home from Q3 Academy 
Langley at approximately 17:30. 
 
Your child will need to wear their Q3 P.E kit on this date and base layers are recommended as 
weather permitting, the fixture will be played outside. In the event of adverse weather, the 
fixture will be cancelled and we will be in touch to let you know that students will finish at their 
normal time. It is also recommended that students bring a snack and plenty of water. Finally, we 
also ask that they bring their Q3 Academy tracksuit jacket and bottoms.  
 
Please scan the QR code below and fill out the Google form to give permission for your child 
to attend the fixture by no later than Wednesday 18th October 2023. If any medical issues 
become known after the submission of this slip, please contact the P.E Department immediately.  
There may be people taking photos/video clips for promotional purposes during this fixture. If 
you do not want your child to be in any of these, then please state on the reply slip.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Miss Deasy at the Academy. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
  
N. Deasy 

 
Miss N. Deasy 
Lead Professional for Vocational 
ndeasy@q3langley.org.uk  
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